
I am personally disgusted in the way this has been ram-roaded through. Our government 

have shown complete disregard to the electorate. I am sure a referendum would be against 

the hospital being built at Overdale and obviously causing distress to home-owners there 

because of compulsory purchase.  

 

Nigel Geary 


